
Dear all 
Thank you to everyone who attended our school fair on Friday, it was a huge success. A

special thanks goes to our Year 6 children who worked really hard on their stalls. I am pleased
to inform you that we raised a fantastic £976.11. 

As the weather is getting colder, we will return to our full winter uniform from Monday. Shirt,
tie, grey trousers or skirt, green school jumper or Cardigan. No jogging bottoms unless it is a

PE day.

Thank you again for all your support at our school fair. 
Mrs Pitt 

Safety Officers

R - Spanish
1- Spanish
2 - Italian

3 - Ukrainian
4 - Greek

5 - German
6 - Flemish (Belgian)

Bulb Planting
We are holding a bulb plant on the school grounds on 3rd

October 2023. Not only does this mark 12 months since the
former Head teacher, Ros Atkins sadly passed it will allow

the children to remember loved ones who have passed
before. We can all share the joy when they bloom in the

Spring. 

Congratulations to
Year 2 on having the

highest weekly
attendance at 100%

Sharing successes outside 
of school

Please let Mrs Pascoe in the
office know if your child has

any achievements from
beyond school they would
like to share. We will only

share with parent’s
permission and only your

child’s first name and year
group will appear on the

newsletter. 

Donations 

We are looking to enhance
our playground equipment.
If anyone has any unwanted

fancy dress outfits, soft
balls or complete board

games that they would be
willing to donate we would

really appreciate it. 
 

Our Safety officers attended the launch of the Road safety
programme 2023-2024 at Halton Stadium on Thursday.

Our safety officers Joe and Sam will help to keep all
children in our school safe both in and out of school.

on Tuesday 26th September,
we will be celebrating

European languages day.
Each class will be focusing on
one Language, Please see list

below. 
On this day, children can
come into school wearing

colours from the country’s
flag that their year group will

be learning about.

European
languages 

day

School Councillors – Years 1 to 6
Reading Ambassadors – Years 1 to 6

Environment Ambassadors – Years 1 to 6
Computing Assistants – Year 5

Library Assistant – Year 5
House Captain – Year 6 

Sports Captains – Year 6 
Play Leaders – Year 6

Safety Officers – Year 6 

These roles are to ensure that our children know their
ideas, opinions and skills matter and make a difference

to our school.

Student Leadership Roles at Weston
Primary School

Celebrating
Birthdays

We would like to make sure
we celebrate our

children’s birthdays so
from today, your child can
come into school wearing
their own clothes on their
Birthday! That way we can

all wish them a Happy
Birthday! If your child’s

birthday falls on a weekend
or during a half term then
they can choose to come

in their own clothes on the
Friday before or the

Monday after! If you are
not sure please don’t

hesitate to ask the office
01928 574544 and we’ll be

happy to help





Tuesday 26th September = European Languages Day
Thursday 28th September = Thursday 12th October 3 sessions= Ready to
Read Course = run by the tutors from Halton Borough Council Rec & Yr1 =
Parents/Carers need to attend all three sessions. If you would like to book a
place on the course, please complete the form sent via parentmail.
Friday 29th September = Mad Science Assembly 9.15am
Friday 29th September =Year 4 Swimming Lesson 3
Tuesday 3rd October = Children bulb planting 
Friday 6th October = Year 4 Swimming Lesson 4 
Friday 13th October = Year 4 Swimming Lesson 5
Wednesday 18th October = Individual school photographs
Thursday 19th October = Flu spray - E-Consent forms have been sent via
parentmail. 
Thursday 19th October = Whole School Assembly by Hope Corner 
Friday 20th October- Reception Curriculum update and Welcome
afternoon. 1.45pm 
Friday 20th October = Year 4 Swimming Lesson 6
Thursday 26th October = Open Afternoon 1.30pm- 2.45pm = Children
starting Reception in September 2024 = Contact School office to book a
place.
Friday 27th October = Year 4 Swimming Lesson 7 (Last lesson) 
Friday 27th October =  House day 1 - Team fun day

AUTUMN DATES
Dates are subject to change 

Thursday 30th November Year 5 & 6 Advent performance PM & Evening
Thursday 7th December Year 3 & 4 Christmas performance PM & Evening 
Tuesday 12th December Year 1 & 2  Christmas performance PM & Evening

Friday 15th December Reception Nativity am & pm

Times to be confirmed

Christmas production dates



‘Working, Enjoying, Succeeding Together’ 

Invites prospective parents for children starting
Reception in September 2024 to our 

Open Afternoon 

 
Thursday 26th October or Thursday 9th 

November from 1.30pm to 2.45pm 
Please contact the school office to 

book a place and for further information 
Weston Primary School

Lambsickle Lane
Weston Village 

Runcorn 
01928 574544 

Email: sec@weston.halton.sch.uk
Website: www.weston.halton.sch.uk/

Twitter: @Weston_PS 


